

January 8, 2007


Dear Delegate,

You have been selected to attend the Second Annual Canadian Universities Queer Service Conference 2007.  This conference is taking place at the University of Manitoba in Winnipeg, Manitoba.  The Women’s Centre and the University community are providing financial support to provide you with an opportunity to attend this conference as a delegate of Nipissing University’s Women’s Centre.  In response to the assistance of the faculty, administration, and your fellow members it is required that in collaboration with the other delegates an article for The Hibou, Our Voice, and a detailed presentation should be prepared and presented.  In addition to the presentation, there must be a copy of each resource collected and bound appropriately to remain in the Women’s Centre.

All supporting donors are invited to attend the meeting where the members will present on the content of the conference.  Here are some delegate duties for the conference:

· Keep Note of approaches that Nipissing University could try

· Take clear notes

· Keep all resources provided and acquire additional resources when able
· Keep all receipts (taxi, food, etc: with the hopes of covering the costs)
· Type up a brief summary of each workshop and submit to the Women’s Centre email so it can be compiled by the secretary for 2006/07 records

· Have a great time

· Be respectful
The most important aspect of this conference is networking.  Nipissing University has a great deal of advancing to do, so it is important that you make a note of supportive people and accurate contact information.  Next year will be a big year for the Women’s Centre, so think of ways to support the causes on our campus!
If there are any concerns or questions please address them before departure.  

Important Information for Delegates
Holiday Inn Located at 1330 Pembina Hwy.Winnipeg, Manitoba R3T 2B4 
When you arrive in Winnipeg and have checked into your hotel (if applicable) you may proceed to the University of Manitoba Fort Garry Campus for delegate check in, which will begin at approximately 5pm on the third floor of University Centre, which will be followed by dinner and entertainment.

Transportation home from the bus terminal will be provided on the morning of the 16.

Keep all receipts taxi, food, etc.
Always ask for a receipt we can’t try to get money replaced without proof it was spent.
Sincerely,

Jessica St. Peter
President

Nipissing University Women’s Centre
